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"Personal Development at St Mary's is Outstanding" - Ofsted Dec 2021     
   Our Vision 

To be a learning community that promotes the unique gifts, wellbeing and potential of every person. Our work is founded on the life and teaching of Jesus 

Christ, building on His message of equality, peace and justice, guided by His words ‘As I have loved you, so you must love one another’ (John 13:34). 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

6 November 2023 

 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

DIWALI CELEBRATIONS 

 

This week we will be celebrating Diwali, the Hindu festival of lights. Children will take part in a range of 

activities, including learning a Diwali dance and creating Rangoli art. 

 

On Thursday 9 November, children in Years 1 and 2 will have the opportunity to have a small henna motif 

painted on the palm of their hands. This will last for around a week.  

 

Only children whose parent has given consent will receive a henna painting on their hand, so please give 

your consent on ParentPay if you are happy for your child to receive one. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Christine Graham 

Headteacher 
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